
 

 

 

 

 

THE NEXT EDUCATIONAL EVENT AT 

BIRCHWOOD IS ‘HEALTHY LIVING’ 
 

The Patient Support Group at Birchwood Medical Practice are pleased to 

announce a talk on Healthy Living by Dr. Sian Nelstrop.  This topic was 

chosen in view of the forthcoming Olympic Games 2012.  So why not come 

along and hear about how to live a healthier life style. Our doctors who 

have undoubted expertise in this area have agreed to support us. 

 

The meeting will take place at: 

 

Birchwood Medical Practice, 

The Health Centre, Kings Road, 

Horley, Surrey RH6 7DG 

 

Date: Monday the 14th May 2012                                        

Time: 6:15pm start  
 

 

We welcome all your questions on this important subject and look forward 

to seeing you. Places are limited to 50 so please contact us early. 

 

 

Michael Walshaw 

Member of Birchwood Support Group 

birchwoodpatientgroup@gmail.com  
 

BIRCHWOOD SUPPORT GROUP 

Birchwood Medical Practice 
The Health Centre, Kings Road 
Horley.  
RH6 7DG 
 


